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Victorian Notice to Mariners 
The following Notice to Mariners is published for general information. 
 
17 November 2023, Australia – Victoria 
 
No. 474(T) – 2023 
Local Port of Port Phillip 
 
Hampton 
Hampton Pier Demolition Works and Exclusion Zone 
 
Date: Tuesday 21 November 2023 until further notice 
 
Details: Mariners are advised of demolition works to Hampton Pier within Sandringham Harbour, at 

approximate location: 37°56.639’S, 144°59.775’E (WGS84). 
 

An Exclusion Zone will be established around the pier, pier head, outer berthing arm and 
stern piles. The Exclusion Zone will be marked with buoys as shown in figure 1 below, at the 
following approximate locations (WGS84): 

1. 37°56.663'S, 144°59.788'E 2. 37°56.645'S, 144°59.777'E 3. 37°56.638'S, 144°59.750'E 

4. 37°56.627'S, 144°59.753'E 5. 37°56.612'S, 144°59.765'E 6. 37°56.608'S, 144°59.777'E 

7. 37°56.613'S, 144°59.795'E 8. 37°56.633'S, 144°59.797'E 9. 37°56.648'S, 144°59.810'E 

The works will involve general demolition activities and will be undertaken with barges and 
work boats. On-water plant, equipment and potential hazards to navigation arising from 
the works will be marked as per IALA standards. Navigation will be maintained through to 
the Sandringham Yacht Club area. 
 
For more information on the Hampton Pier Rebuild Project, please visit the project page at:  
https://www.parks.vic.gov.au/projects/melbourne-region/hampton-pier-rebuild-project 
 
Mariners are prohibited from entering the Exclusion Zone from the date nominated 
above and are advised to navigate with caution within the vicinity of the works. 
 

Relevant Law: The Exclusion Zone has been established under Section 211 of the Marine Safety Act 2010. 
Entry is prohibited to all persons excluding the individuals involved in the works and Parks 
Victoria officers. 

Charts & Publications 
Affected:  AUS 143, AUS 155, AU5SAN01, AU438144. 
 
Further Notice: A further Notice will be issued. 
 
If you require any further information, please contact Parks Victoria on 13 1963. 
 
 
David Ritman 
Manager Regional Planning 
Southern and Maritime Region 
 
If you wish to receive Parks Victoria issued Notice to Mariners, please email your details to  
noticetomariners@parks.vic.gov.au. To view Notices, visit www.parks.vic.gov.au 

https://www.parks.vic.gov.au/projects/melbourne-region/hampton-pier-rebuild-project
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Figure 1 – Hampton Pier Demolition Works Exclusion Zone 
 

 


